Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ

16th June 2023

Non-Uniform Day
On Thursday 22nd June, the National Festival Circus will be visiting Castlefields
School. There are still some tickets available for the 4pm showing.
Follow this link for tickets and food:

https://friends-of-castlefields.sumupstore.com/
Your child is able to wear non-uniform to school on this date.

Class Teachers for September

Year 6 Mr Archer

Year 5 Mrs Shingler

Year 4 Mrs Fletcher

Year 3 Miss Nicholls

Year 2 Mrs Cooper

Year 1 Mrs Black/ Mr Nelson

Early Years Mr Tehern
Can you help?

Mr Trehern, our new Early Years teacher, would like to develop the outside space.
He is looking to purchase some wooden sleepers to construct a sandpit and a
stage.

If you have links with a local company that may be able to offer a discount, please
could you let the school know.

He would also like 2 or 3 large tractor tyres, again if you have any connections,
please let us know.

Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant

We are currently looking to appointment a lunchtime supervisory assistant; please
see the attached advert. Please also let friends who may be looking for a job know
about it.

Class Photographs
Dave Liddle will be in School to take class photographs on Monday 26 June.
Nursery children who are not normally in school on this day can join the photograph
at 9.00 am. Please arrive at the main reception (rather than Nursery). Thank you.



Sports News

On Tuesday three teams from Years 5 and 6 attended the rounders tournament at
OWS. The teams all played exceptionally well.
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Thursday saw a selection of year 5 children attend a tennis festival in Shrewsbury.

This Saturday a team of 4 children are representing the West Midlands on behalf of
the England Schools Swimming Finals in Sheffield. We wish them the best of luck.

Healthy Snacks / Water Bottles
Please can we ask that children’s drinking bottles only contain water. Juice
should only form part of a lunchbox. If there is a medical reason why your child
cannot have water in their bottle, please do come and talk to us.

Absence from School due to iliness
If your child is unwell please remember to leave a detailed message on each day of
absence (unless otherwise agreed) by 9.00 am via the dedicated answer line
01746 764072, choosing option 1.

Also, a polite reminder that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea, they must
remain absent for 48 hours from the last bout of iliness.

School Lunches : Caterlink
Caterlink, our school caterers, have asked for feedback in order to help improve the
service they provide to your child. This term they are completing a Parent/
Guardian survey on the meal provision they provide.
Please could you take time to be part of this survey. The survey will close on 21%
July.
https://lwww.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M67CD59



